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Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

As residents of the community of San Pedro, we feel we have already been
burdened with high levels of pollution caused by port activities, and the
planned terminal at Pier 400 would make a bad situation wors€ for the people
who live here.

The environmental credits tor this polluting project will not offset the
actual damage being done locally by it.

We should be committed as a port and a community to encouraging sustainable
energy industries rather than accept those which serve to strengthen our
dependence on Middle East oil.

Our family opposes this project, and the thinking behind it.

Ted Twine
125 N. Pacific Ave.
San Pedro. CA 90731


